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Question Answer

What’s the
difference

between joint
legal vs joint

physical custody?

When it comes to child custody, it’s
important to understand the difference
between joint legal and joint physical
custody. Joint legal custody gives both
parents the right to make legal decisions
for their child, while joint physical

custody means the child splits time between
both parents’ homes.

Are EU directives
law?

Understanding EU directives and their legal
implications is important. While they are
not laws themselves, EU directives require
member states to achieve a certain result,

which often involves passing national
legislation to comply with the directive.

Are colored
headlights legal?

When it comes to vehicle lighting, it’s
essential to know the laws regarding

colored headlights. While some states allow
certain colors, others strictly prohibit

them to ensure road safety.

Is it legal to
make moonshine in

Maryland?

Understanding the legal guidelines around
alcohol production is crucial. In Maryland,
it is illegal to produce moonshine without

the necessary permits and licenses.
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What is the
importance of an
application in

law?

Understanding the importance of
applications in law is crucial. They are

used to initiate legal proceedings, request
legal remedies, and apply for various legal

processes.

What does “Legal
500 Legalease”

mean?

The Legal 500 Legalease provides expert
legal guidance and resources across

different practice areas. It’s a valuable
tool for legal professionals looking for

reputable legal services.

What is the full
form of CRED app?

The full form of the CRED app is essential
for understanding its purpose and

relevance. Find out what CRED stands for
and how it impacts the legal landscape.

What are
essential legal
guidelines for a
staff training

agreement?

Understanding the legal aspects of a staff
training agreement is crucial for both
employers and employees. It outlines the
obligations, terms, and conditions related

to staff training and development.

How much does it
cost to register

a business?

When starting a business, it’s important to
consider the legal fees associated with

business registration. These costs can vary
based on the type of business and location.

Is it possible to
make a rent

agreement for 12
months?

The legalities of creating a 12-month rent
agreement should be understood by both

landlords and tenants. It ensures that all
parties are aware of their rights and

responsibilities during the lease period.
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